

## Kelso School District #458 601 Crawford Street Kelso, WA 98626

Mary Beth Tack, Superintendent 360-501-1927 marybeth.tack@kelsosd.org

June 12, 2019

Tammy Baraconi, Planning Manager 203 S Pacific PO Box 819 Kelso, WA 98626

Dear Ms. Baraconi,

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that there is an agreement between the Kelso School District and Youth and Family Link, based in Longview Washington, regarding parking for patrons and staff of the proposed Wallace Community Center. The District has agreed to give full access to the Wallace Elementary School parking lots for use by the Community Center.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mary Beth Tack, Superintendent

Kelso School District

Don Iverson, Director of Student Services

Kelso School District

MBT:bg